
St. Mary Campus 
October 25, 2023 

 
Included in this Week’s Packet 
November Calendar SMC  
November Holy Moments Guide to Youngest 

November Book It Calendar to 3-6 grade 
Permission Slip to DSHA Joseph & the Amazing Technicolor Dreamcoat, Gr. 6-8  
Permission Slip Catholic Ecology Center Grade 7 Only 
 
Reminder  
Next Tuesday, October 31st is the last day students may wear shorts as uniform or 
non-uniform until April 1, 2024 as outlined in the Family Handbook. 
 
School Pictures & Yearbooks Second Chance 
If you did not have a chance to order, you may still do so at: https://scholastic-
reflections.hhimagehost.com/V2/Home/LoginConsumer?EK=238796 

or buy returning the picture order form no later than Friday, October 27. 

 This link can be used to order original OR retake day photos.  

 They will use the last image on file to fulfil your order. 

 This is the last chance to order a yearbook.  Please make sure your 
order is in by 10/27/2023, to ensure your child receives their yearbook 
this year. 
Only pre-ordered yearbooks are guaranteed. 

 Students taking part in retakes, do not need to reorder, 
packages will be remade with the new picture. 

Retake Day is this Friday, October 27 
 This retake day is for any student who missed Picture Day in August or who would like 

a retake.  Photo packages must be returned for those wishing 
a retake.  Please return those packages before October 26 so that we 
know you would like a retake. 
 
Pictures are scheduled in the morning, Friday October 27.   This will 
be a non-uniform day for those students who did not get their pictures 
taken during Packet Turn-In Day in August and for those getting 

retakes. Dress must be appropriate.  If you have any questions, please contact the school 
office. 

 
Halloween Celebrations 
Grade 3-5 Halloween Parade is scheduled for Tuesday, October 31 @ 2:15PM 
(weather permitting) All are invited! 
                           The parade will leave St. Mary’s lower parking lot and go:  
                              South on Hartwell 
                             West on Windsor 

 North on Charles Street 
East on Newhall Avenue to return 

                   

Inclement Weather Plan: Parade in Gym and 
Community Room 

https://scholastic-reflections.hhimagehost.com/V2/Home/LoginConsumer?EK=238796
https://scholastic-reflections.hhimagehost.com/V2/Home/LoginConsumer?EK=238796


 
Grades 6-8 may wear black or orange.  If students choose not to wear black or orange, 
then the school uniform must be worn. 
 
Halloween celebrations will be held after the Halloween parade!  
 
Seton Volunteers Still Needed! A big thank you to the parents who have already 
helped out at The Seton--we appreciate all you do, but we still need several volunteer 
slots filled.  The Seton starts Monday Oct. 23rd, and we are in need of parents to help 
with Seton admissions & crowd control (monitoring courts during play), as well as 
student (or parent) volunteers to help flip-score on the courts.. Visit the links below to 
sign-up: 
Parent Volunteers: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4DA8AE28A7FB6-
20231#/  
Student/Parent Flip-score (scoreboard) 
Volunteers: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090C48AAAA2AA75-20222 
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4DA8AE28A7FB6-20231#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4DA8AE28A7FB6-20231#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090C48AAAA2AA75-20222

